
The Kent Island Heritage Society, Inc. 

PO Box 321 

Stevensville, MD 21666 

Kent Island Day Parade Announcement and Invitation - 2025 

 

Planning is underway for Kent Island Day – 2025.  Each year on the third Saturday in 
May, the Kent Island Heritage Society celebrates the heritage, culture, and life of Kent 
Island.  This year, Kent Island Day will be on Saturday, May 17, 2025 in the Historic 
Stevensville area.  

We invite you to participate in the Kent Island Day Parade. The parade will begin at 10:30 
a.m. at the Kent Island Elementary School. Line-up along Elementary Way will begin at 
9:30. The parade will follow a one mile circular route, through downtown Stevensville. 
After the parade, please consider joining us in town for the food, fun, and friendship of 
Kent Island Day. 

Please confirm your participation as soon as possible, but no later than May 1. In your 
confirmation message please include a description of your entry in the parade:  number of 
vehicles, floats, marchers, etc. Also please provide a phone number, in case we need to 
contact you directly. We’ll provide more detailed information and the parade line-up the 
week of the parade. Meanwhile, if you have any questions or need additional information, 
please call me at 410-829-7760 (C) or email at broderickjack0407@gmail.com. 

We look forward to seeing you in the parade.  

 

Jack Broderick 

President, KIHS, Inc. 

Parade Chair            

 

                  


